
Merry
Christmas

The last few weeks in school have been busy but full of Christmas spirit. 
 

For the children there have been moments of excitement and fun as well as time to
reflect, pray and think of others at this time. 

 
The Christmas performances were an absolute pleasure to watch and made extra

special that we could share them with so many of you live! The children have shown
how resilient and confident they are despite the disruption to normal school life for

nearly 2 years. 
 

Please visit our Twitter feed to see photos of the Christmas activities. 
 

If Covid guidance for schools changes over the Christmas break I will inform you all as
soon as practical. We have a range of contingency plans in place should they be

needed. 
 

Can we please request that all children take a Lateral Flow test before they return to
school in January to help minimise disruption and try to limit the spread of Covid at

the start of the term.
 

Thank you for the exceptional support that you have given me and the school this
term. 

 
I  hope that all of our Hale CE families have a happy and healthy Christmas.  

 
Mrs Emma Fenton


